
Putting the Finishing Touches on the Iloilo CP Church. 
 

The mother church of our work in the Philippines is the Iloilo CP Church located    
in the city of Iloilo. This church received a generous Gift to the King Offering during 
Christmas in 2018. That offering allowed the Iloilo CP Church to build a new      
worship center. The Iloilo building is about 90% complete, but there are a few     
other things that need to be done. This Builders Fellowship call will be used to put 
the finishing touches on the Iloilo CP Church. 

This church and building are vital to the work in the Philippines. This facility      
provides a worship center for our largest church in the Philippines, as well as a   
central place for CP meetings and gatherings of the other churches and missions. 
There is one other organized church in Panay Island, and four mission points. The 
Iloilo CP Church is centrally located and a great place for CP leaders to meet. This 
project is important to both the Iloilo CP congregation and the other missions and 
church on Panay Island. 

The pastor of the church is our missionary Rev. Daniel Jang. He and his wife Kay  
are the founders of the church and provide strong leadership. In the past year    
Herold Bonete has been assuming more and more leadership in the church. He is 
preaching and helping with many of the pastor responsibilities. Herold is seminary 
trained, and he is married to his new wife Vivi.  He was recently ordained as a CP 
minister. 

Your contribution of $50, or whatever amount you are led to share, will be a great 
blessing! All proceeds from this Builders Fellowship call will go to this building  
program.  Please pray for this mission and their continued success! 
 
To donate, please click here.   
To download the Builders Fellowship Brochure, please click here. 
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https://cpcmc.org/mmt/giving/
http://cpcmc.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/12/builders_fellowship_brochure.pdf

